
8. NEW BRIGHTON MARKET PROPOSAL

The Team Leader Consents reported on a proposal from the New Brighton Project
Incorporated (Mainstreet) to establish a high quality arts and crafts market on the
foreshore at New Brighton.  The Board fully supported the market concept and
decided:

1. To recommend to the Parks and Recreation Committee that the Council
approve the concept of establishing a high quality arts and craft market in
New Brighton.

2. That community views be sought in conjunction with the New Brighton
Residents’ Association.

3. That once all issues have been resolved and a commercial operator has been
found, officers report back to the Council with a firm license proposal.

4. That the New Brighton Combined Working Party be consulted on the best
location for the proposed market.


